
 
 

 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 TERM TWO – WEEK FOUR 
Friday 19th May 
Walk to School Day 
Division Cross Country 
Junior Cross Country 
 
TERM TWO – WEEK FIVE 
Tuesday 23rd 
Toastie Tuesday 
Wednesday 24th May 
Simultaneous Storytime  
Thursday 25th May 
National Sorry Day 
Frozen Performance (F-4) 
Friday 26th May 
Curriculum Day (No school) 
 

 
 

TERM TWO – WEEK SIX 
Monday 29th May 
Regional Cross Country 
Tuesday 30th May 
Eisteddfod (Years 5-6) 
Wednesday 31st May 
Eisteddfod (Years 5-6) 
Friday 2nd June 
Winter Sports (Years 5-6) 
 

PARENT PAYMENTS 
I respectfully remind families to 
make their Parent Payments as 
soon as possible. This payment is 
used to purchase class materials 
and to pay for school incursions 
and excursions.  Currently we 
only have 50% of our families that 
have made their payments. This 
puts significant pressure on our 
budgets.  
 

PRINCIPAL CHATTER 
Many thanks to the ADPS team that 
made Tuesday’s Busy Bee Brunch 
so successful. To run an event like 
our Busy Bee Brunch takes a huge 
team effort. I firstly, want to 
acknowledge Miss White and 
Sheree for their extensive planning, 
communication and organisation. 
Many thanks to our staff who 
moved rooms for the morning to 
allow the brunch to take place in 
the one area. Thanks to our Year 5 
students who were fantastic big 
buddies helping with the activities 
and the serving of brunch. Thanks 
to our Parents’ Club for providing 
fruit platters, drinks and fairy 
bread. Thanks to the parents and 
grandparents that enabled the 
children to attend the Busy Bee 
Brunch. Finally, I want to thank the 
amazing group of 24 students that 
attended the morning. It was 
fantastic to see their smiling faces 
and enthusiasm on show. 

 
 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADER 
Congratulations to William (Year 6) 
for facilitating assembly 3 for Term 
Two.  William read a huge amount of 
information about Education Week 
and did so with great clarity and 
expression. He organised two 
showcases and clearly communicated 
the reasoning behind selecting the 
recipients of the ‘Values’ and ‘Melo’ 
awards. William was very humble 
about the praise his fellow students 
showed him after. Well done, William! 
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THE MELO AWARD 
The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a child 
or group who models our school values, 
and as result, often helps those around 
them. Last week the Melo Award was 
given to Levi (Year 1). He was 
recognised for his efforts in helping out 
a Year 5-6 leader to pack up sports 
equipment after the bell. In doing so, 
Levi modelled what it means to be a 
responsible and respectful student. 
Well done, Levi! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THE VALUES AWARD 
The ‘Values Award’ is selected by our 
student leaders and presented to a child 
who has demonstrated the behaviours 
that model our school values. Our 
‘Values Award’ was presented to 
Cooper (Year 4).  
He was recognised for helping another 
student who had fallen awkwardly in a 

football game. Cooper helped the 
injured player to get up and walked 

with him to an area where he could sit 
down and have rest. He also stayed 
with him until he felt alright to join 

back in the game. Well done, Cooper!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2024 ENROLMENT 
Do you have a child starting 

Foundation in 2024?  Enrolments 

are now open. Please complete 

an ‘Expression of Interest’ via 

the available link.  
https://forms.gle/LymH6dzbJiJP5VpAA 

 

 

SHOWCASE ONE 
Congratulations to Jordy, Tia, Henry & 

Darcy (Year 3-4) for sharing their 

‘Spider grams’. The students shared 

some wonderful and interesting facts 

about the Bali Tiger, the Lynx, 

Thailand and the F-4 bomber plane. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE TWO 
Congratulations to Year 2 students, 

Millar, who shared his work around 

animal adaptions and Matilda & 

Jordan who shared their moon facts.  

All students read with enthusiasm 

and were proud of their work. Well 

done! 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WALK TO SCHOOL 
On Friday 19th May, students are invited 
to participate in our ’Walk to School’ day. 
Students will walk from the Recreation 
Reserve to school commencing the walk 
@ 8.45am. There will be some fruit 
snacks for the students on arrival back to 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OPEN CLASSROOMS 
Many thanks to the families who 
attended our open classrooms. They had 
an opportunity to see our classrooms in 
action with students involved in Maths, 
Reading, Writing, Japanese, Music and 
STEAM. Students love seeing their 
parents and grandparents at school. They 
also enjoy showcasing what they do on a 
daily basis. Thanks to Cameron and Taylor 
for leading our open morning tour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ACTIVE SPORTZ 
Offer Junior Soccer (Tues 4-5pm)  
Junior Cricket (Fri from 4.00pm)  
Open Netball -Ladies and Mixed  
(Mon & Tues from 6.00pm) 
 Open Cricket (Wed from 6.30)  
Soccer Mixed and Men’s  
(Thurs from 6.30pm)  
Kids Birthday Parties & Court Hire 
Enquiries Call Raff 55613666 
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BUSY BEE BRUNCH 
Students who attended the Busy Bee Brunch were treated to a great transition morning. As part of that day, students took a home 
a transition pack that included our 2024 Handbook, ADPS Enrolment Forms, Number Tracing Charts, Alphabet Charts, our Values 
Posters, a Busy Bee Jig Saw, some stickers, our Busy Bee Song, some pencils, some Busy Bee Popcorn and a bubble maker. 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 


